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National Paediatric Surgery Network Conference – DRAFT programme

“How can safe and effective General Paediatric Surgery be provided in local hospitals?”

Friday 15 July 2016, 10:00 to 16:00, Royal College of Surgeons of England, London, WC2A 3PE

Time Item Suggested speaker/lead
9.30 Arrival, refreshments and networking

10.00 Welcome and Introduction David Burge – President BAPS

The problems 
Chair:  Bill Allum

10.05 The problems facing the provision of elective and emergency GPS David Burge

10.30 The General Surgeons perspective tbc

10.50 A family perspective tbc

11.15 Refreshments and networking

Current Network experience 
Chair: Jackie Cornish

11.50 The anaesthetists experience with networking Simon Courtman, Karen Bartholomew

12.10 Existing paediatric surgery networks  Oli Gee 
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12.30 Plenary discussion Panel 

Richard Stewart 
Oli Gee 

tbc 

13.00 Lunch

The future 
Chair: Mark Davenport tbc

13.30 RCSEng view/strategy Bill Allum

14.00 NHS Perspectives Anthony Prudhoe 
Peter Wilson

14.30 The role of Commissioning tbc        

15.00 Panel discussion: CCG rep, David Burge, 
Bill Allum, Anthony Prudhoe,Peter Wilson

15.50 Next steps Mark Davenport

16.00 Close 


